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09th June 2023 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 Key Diary 

Dates 

 

 

12th June 
Class School photos 

 
13th June – 16th June 
Gilwell Park – Year 6 

 
10th July 
Sports Day 
All invited 

 
13th July  
Backup Sports Day 

 
21st July 
Last day of Term 
2:00pm finish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non Uniform Day 
 

Year 2 & Year 4 

 

Friday 16th June 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

I hope everyone had a restful half term, the children have transitioned really calmly back into school 

this week. It has been a busy week of learning and the teachers have been so pleased with how 

ready the children have been to learn this week – well done everyone!  

Year 4 have made a fantastic start on their multiplication checks this week and I know those doing 

it next week will also do brilliantly – they have been working so hard to secure these number facts 

and we are very proud of them all. 

Next week, Year 6 are going on their residential trip to Gilwell Park, I know there is much excitement 

about this and we wish them all a successful and enjoyable experience.  I am looking forward to 

hearing all about their adventures when I see them each evening.  

Year 1 will be completing their phonics screening next week, the children are familiar with the 

format and are well prepared (they do not need to worry!). The children have been so focused in 

their phonics lessons and are making excellent progress, well done Year 1! 

Thank you for all your kind messages and thoughts this week for Ms Griffiths, I will be sure to let her 

know that everyone is thinking of her and sending her their very best. Please continue to bear with 

us if it take a little longer for us to respond to or action requests or queries.  

The weather this weekend and into next week is set to be a scorcher! Please make sure children 

have water bottles in school and that they have sun cream on before they come to school as well 

as sun hats to wear outside.  

Enjoy the start of the summer weather this weekend – I do hope you get to get outside to enjoy it! 

 

Miss Kelly 

Acting Headteacher 

 

Hot Choc 

Reception- Zoe 

Year 1- Gaby 

Year 2- Hannah 

Year 3 – Audrey 

Year 4 – Russo 

Year 5 - Deniz 

Year 6- Leon 

 

 

Certificates this week have been awarded for Being Kind and Polite 
Reception - Eli & Suellen   

     Year 1 – Bea & Mabel   

     Year 2 – Reuben & Seren  

     Year 3 – Maham & Maryam  

     Year 4 – Clea & Taro  

         Year 5 – Ella & Tomas   

                   Year 6 – James & Naomi    
       

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


